
Retreat for Widow/Widowers to be Held on Sept 28, 2013 
 
Annie Gagne and Michael Balcomb 
September 10, 2013 
 

Dear All, 

 

I'd like to announce that there is a retreat planned for Saturday, Sept. 28, 2013, for widows and widowers 

of the Unification movement. It will be held in Middletown, Delaware. The retreat will be on from 10:00 

a.m. - 7:00 p.m. Delaware is right between Washington, D.C. and New York metro areas, with a little 

more than two hour's drive each way. 

 

There is a $20 donation to help provide a lunch and dinner. We will share about our lives and what 

happened to our spouses. Then, we will share about how we are coping since our spouses ascended and 

also how we are trying to nurture our relationship as blessed couples. 

 

If you are farther than the two hour drive, there is a motel that is very close by if you want to spend the 

night before or after the retreat. 

 

If you would like to attend, carpool or want to discuss anything further, please contact Annie Gagne. 

 

May God bless you all! 

 


